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Annual Meeting:

The date of the annual meeting is October 17. It will be held at the
Tomahawk Ridge Community Center. Dinner will start at 5:30p.m.
and the meeting will start at 6:15p.m. Please RSVP to Brenda Flagler
at 498-1617 by October 13 if you plan to attend. Enclosed with this
newsletter you will find copies of the agenda, ballot and information
on the candidates nominated to the Board. If you cannot attend the

meeting, please complete your ballot and mail to Jean Cooley by
October 10th.

Golf Outing:

The first Westmont golf outing was held September 24t at St. Andrews
Golf Course. The event consisted of two teams. Dave and Kathy
Westerbeck, Gene Fisher and Carol Caraway played with Bill Framel.
This team had great fun and shot a best ball 37 for 9 holes. The other
team consisted of Ron Seibold, Jerry Richards, and Ken and Shirley
Knese. This team had a best ball 40 so it was a tight match; not like the
Ryder Cup, but a lot of fun. Thanks to all who participated and we will
try to start up again in the spring and make it a monthly event,

Lawn Sprinklers:

Aspen has designated October 16 and October 23 as dates for Westmont
residents to schedule the winter shut down of their sprinkler systems. If
you have already called to schedule on a different date there is no need
to change it. Contact Aspen at 829-6135 to select a date.

Coffee Time:

The next coffee at Scooters is scheduled for Tuesday, October 10that 9:00
a.m. Please mark your calendars to join us at the College and Antioch
location. Brenda Flagler has offered to have the November coffee at her
home on the 14th, A reminder will be in next month’s newsletter.

Girl’s Night Out:
Our first get-together was held at Houlihans on Wednesday, September
27!, We plan to meet the 4™ Wednesday of each month at a different
location each time. Most of the restaurants offer “happy hour” specials
from 4:30 to 6:30p.m. We may also go to a movie or listen to live music
afterward. Please call Ginger Burns at 491-1353 if you are interested in
joining us.
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Bridge Club:
The Westmont Bridge group is still looking for more players. Please
contact Margaret Dack at 345-2610 if you are interested.

Social Activities:

You will have an opportunity to sign up for various neighborhood group
activities at the annual meeting. Please feel welcome to join any of the
groups and become better acquainted with your neighbors.

Condolences:

We would like to extend our sincere sympathy to Margaret Dack and
family on the loss of her sister.



